Brief History of Alderbury Bowls Club

In 1932 several local village sportsmen thought it would be a good idea to
have a bowling green and approached the parish council. They kindly gave
permission to develop a corner of the recreational field as a bowling green.

The idea of a club in the village became more of a reality and founder
members began digging out the roots, constructing ditches and banks and,
in the autumn, buying and laying turfs.

The first Annual General Meeting (AGM) was held on the 18th October 1933
and the ground was officially opened by the Countess of Radnor. Except for
the period of the “war years” the club has been always be active.

Several extension and upgrades to the club house and the green have taken
place over the years.



